£8th April, 1930,

Dear Sir,

“1ith reference to my letter to you
of April 7th vhich it would zppcar has not yet
besn acknowledged, kr. de Leszlo wishes me to
say that, whatever the deciaion 1s at vhiech you
have arrived regarding his proposed chapter for
your book ™orld Problems of To-morrow"”, he
would be glad to receivs a reply fros you.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

AU En E&I‘?ictt, &q.'
27, Golﬁen Square,
Vele




